
EVERYONE HAS THE RIGHT to work in a safe, 

respectful environment – free of harassment 

and bullying.

This right is recognized in law through B.C.’s 

Human Rights Code, and reinforced in our 

collective agreements.

We all have a role to play – whether it’s holding 

the employer to account for providing a safe, 

harassment-free work environment, or treating 

each other in a respectful and professional way.

If you are experiencing bullying behaviours, 

talk to your shop steward and consider the 

steps you can take to resolve the issue. 


